
From: poppylu@hawaii.rr.com
To: DBEDT LUC
Subject: HOKUA PLACE
Date: Monday, December 24, 2018 11:25:53 AM

This proposed development must be postponed indefinitely!
The existing infrastructure is is old and inadequate for the number of structures proposed! Current bumper to
bumper vehicle traffic will be doubled. This 97 acres should remain zoned Agriculture!
This proposed development should not be built! Do not rezone this "AG Land".
Kauai is already over whelmed with approximately 30,000 tourists and 10,000 rental cars on Island daily!
Please keep this land in the State Land use Agricultural District.
Thank you,
    Bob & Lila Dolan, Kalaheo HI.
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